Minutes 3/14/75

## POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

AS(PEP)75-6

## MAXIMUM STUDENT LOAD

The maximum load for students enrolled in summer or winter sessions is normally one unit per week of attendance. Exceptions to this policy may be made on the basis of proven academic ability and the feasibility of the student's schedule.

Undergraduate students who wish to register for more than one unit of credit per week of attendance must secure advance approval from the School Dean who governs their department major. (Non-declared majors may petition the Dean of Summer Sessions for similar purposes.) Petition forms are available in each School Office and in the Summer Sessions Office.

Graduate students who wish to register for more than one unit of credit per week of attendance must secure advance approval from the Dean of Graduate Studies and Research. Petition forms and information may be obtained in the Graduate Center Office, Library E-112.

Approved by the Academic Senate 2/21/75 (First Reading Rule Waived).

Approved by the President of the University 3/5/75.